
 
From: Richard Goetz [mailto:rickg@rlmediasystems.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 29, 2011 7:22 PM 
To: Melvin Collins 
Subject: RE: WBKI-CA Flash Cut BDFCDTA-20110426ABA 

Sigh. Sorry. Management decided they want the letters to come to them instead of the attorney 
or me. Dismiss the displacement and go with the Flash Cut or do you want an email from them.  
 
Rick Goetz 
R & L Media Systems 
rickg@rlmediasystems.com 
 
From: Melvin Collins [mailto:Melvin.Collins@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Friday, July 29, 2011 6:20 PM 
To: Rick Goetz 
Cc: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: RE: WBKI-CA Flash Cut BDFCDTA-20110426ABA 
 
I did not get a reply to this email yet. 
______________________________________________  
From:  Melvin Collins   
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2011 2:28 PM 
To: 'arnold.torres@daystar.com'; 'Rick Goetz' 
Subject: 20110426ABA 
  
Hi, the station for the subject application already has a pending digital displacement application.  
They can not have both the displacement and flashcut and must choose one.  Melvin 
 

 
From: Hossein Hashemzadeh  
Sent: Friday, July 29, 2011 7:15 PM 
To: Melvin Collins 
Subject: Fw: WBKI-CA Flash Cut BDFCDTA-20110426ABA 

 
 

From: Richard Goetz <rickg@rlmediasystems.com>  
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh  
Sent: Fri Jul 29 19:11:23 2011 
Subject: WBKI-CA Flash Cut BDFCDTA-20110426ABA  

  Any idea on the status of this one? 
 
Rick Goetz 
R & L Media Systems 
rickg@rlmediasystems.com 
 


